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Dear Energy Utilities & Telecommunications Committee Members,

My name is Dolly Farha and | am a current citizen of Belle Plaine, Kansas. | am an.opponent to SB'24'0h multiple
grounds. | believe unregulated utilities in natural gases could negatively impact our community health. | believe
regulations for everything is a good thing, no matter the resource. Too much of one thing is never a good thing and |
believe that sentiment certainly applies here as well.

I also think that prohibiting us indefinitely from banning natural gases takes away our rights as a city and state to make
our own decisions. The permanence of this bill is unappealing to me and | believe it needs to be opposed and thrown
out.

I hope this reaches you all in good health and warmth--considering the current storm. | hope you listen to my words and
understand that I, as a citizen, am asking you to represent my beliefs.

Sincerely,

Dolly Farha.
dollymfarha@gmail.com
301 N Line St Belle Plaine, KS




